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Climate change and environmental degradation are global phenomena, meaning 

that every decision made for our lifestyle would affect ecosystems and 

communities. ‘Mission LiFE’ makes the fight against climate change democratic 

with the contribution of everyone in their own capacity. 

An initiative by NBRI-EIACP was taken to make aware students on the mission 

LiFE to promote an environmentally conscious lifestyle. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students of Kendriya Vidyalaya, BKT Lucknow visited CSIR-NBRI on 13th 

December 2023. These students were introduced to the importance and role of 

Mission LIFE along with the outreach activities of NBRI-EIACP. Students 

inculcate information regarding LiFE MISSION and their role in achieving 

sustainable development in various aspects of life.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. N Manika, Programme Officer, NBRI-EIACP explained the role of youth 

in attaining the goals of Mission LiFE, leading to a better future for all.  

She interacted with students and prompted them to come up with some innovative 

solutions under each Mission LiFE goal.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NBRI-EIACP team members Dr. Pavan K. Gautam - IT Officer and Ms. 

Shiwangi Srivastava - DEO, NBRI-EIACP, distributed newsletters, flyers, and 

brochures to the teachers as well as to the students. 

More than 45 students attended the event. Every student enthusiastically took the 

Mission LiFE pledge with the NBRI-EIACP team members. 

Students clicked pictures at the selfie point. 


